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My name is Alyce Moore and I live in a rural county in Oregon and I am very concerned that once
again, our state will fail to adopt reasonable caps on carbon and methane emissions.   Greenhouse
gasses know no boundaries and do not respect county lines nor differentiate between urbane or
rural populations. LC 19 provides a good framework for badly needed legislation, however, it needs
tweaking and strengthening in order to become a law that is effective and  fair.  The urgency of this
matter is clear to everyone so please move LC 19 to the next step of the legislative process. Thank
You.


